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Our main topics during we will be looking at Under the sea, People who help us and Kirklees 

textile week. & Summer.  

We will be celebrating Eid on Tuesday 4th & Wednesday 5th June. We will be part taking in 

food tasting, creating henna designs, dancing and much more.  

We will also be celebrating Father’s Day in our Stay and Play sessions  

 

Don’t forget our new refer a friend scheme. 

If you refer a friend to us and they sign up, you and your friend will receive 20% of a month’s bill in their 

second month with us. Please ask a member of staff for a leaflet. 

Stay and play  

Father’s day Stay and Play on Thursday 20th June at 9:30-11am.  

Father’s Day card marking and crafts.  

 

School leavers 

Over the next month children who are leaving for school in September their teachers will 

be coming to nursery to visit them. This will be the beginning of their transitions. Individual 

dates will be given to parents. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Please can parents ensure all children 

have a labelled water bottle in nursery. 

Thanks  

 

Pre-schoolers will also be learning about online safety this term. Will be using the SMARTIES the penguin to help 

us teach the children. All content will be age appropriate. This be taught in a story and the children will be given 

different scenarios which will allow us to discuss what we would do.  Please look at the website which will give 

you an idea of what we will be doing. If you have any questions regarding online safety, please speak with a 

senior member of staff. 

https://www.childnet.com/resources/smartie-the-penguin 

 

 

REMINDERS 

Please can we remind parents to ensure 

children have the appropriate clothing 

for the weather i.e waterproofs and 

wellies, sun hats and sun cream. Please 

can you ensure you label them as we have 

a lot in the lost property.  

https://www.childnet.com/resources/smartie-the-penguin


 
 

  


